
Residential Beautification Committee Meeting Minutes
February 11, 2019

     The monthly meeting of the Residential Beautification Committee met February 11th, 2019 at 7pm at 
the First Christian Church of Versailles.  Those attending were amy siler,  David Gardner,  Courtney 
Carpio,  Carol Jones,  Angee Whitaker,  and Tami Woods.
     Amy said a prayer to open the meeting then handed out copies of minutes from last meeting for 
review.   A self- assessment was given to those who did not receive one at the last meeting. 
     3MT updates were discussed first.  
     • Fundraiser in September- this is tentatively set as soups and chili with a date,  time,  and location to 
be determined at a later date. The goal of the fundraiser is to assist with around 50% of the expenses and 
supplies for the 3MT projects in Versailles. 
     •There is an annual Home Depot grant available and we are going to submit an application to be this 
year's recipients.  Ann Black is watching for its availability and will let Amy know when it's ready to apply 
for. 

     We are still entertaining ideas for beautification projects.  There were some ideas mentioned at this 
meeting. 
     •Curb Appeal Award- a sign and possible award for a residential customer who has made 
improvements to the exterior of their home and/or yard to improve the curb appeal.  This could be a 
monthly award... may be mentioned in the newspaper.  
     •Wooden apples- a decoration contest that could coincide with our membership drive at the Apple 
Festival in October. 
     We are still encouraging all members to invite a potentially new member to any of our meetings.  
Please continue thinking of new projects and ways to beautify Versailles. 
     Amy is interested in a resource list that was started last year.  Courtney will give her the list. 
     Flyers for the upcoming fish fry fundraiser for VCB were passed out with a suggestion to display them 
at a prominent location such as their place of employment,  etc.. 
     Courtney moved to adjourn,  Angee seconded the motion and the motion carried. Amy said a prayer to 
conclude the meeting. 
     The next meeting is March 11, 2019 at 7pm at the First Christian Church of Versailles. 

               Thank you,  

          Courtney Carpio,  secretary


